Literacy Month Book Drive

Drop Off Donations at Meyer Middleton or McCracken Did you know we have nearly 20 Little Free Libraries in our district? We are so fortunate to be part of a community that clearly values literacy!

To celebrate, we are planning a special way to highlight our community's love of reading and **you can help**...

Please consider donating gently used books for distribution in our neighborhoods' Little Free Libraries.

We especially need books that our student readers might enjoy.

Questions?

Contact your school librarian!

LITTLE FREE LIBRARY.org®

TAKE A BOOK • SHARE A BOOK #LiteracyMonthSD735